The Ickabog	J.K. Rowling has released a new book online which started on Tuesday 26th May she has been releasing chapters each day. These will continue until 10th July. This is suitable for some children to read it to themselves, or you or an older sibling could read it to them. If you’re interested, it can be found here www.theickabog.com 
Be an Illustrator	J.K Rowling is inviting you to help illustrate The Ickabog. Every day when chapters of the story are uploaded, she will be making suggestions for what you might like to draw or paint to illustrate the story as it goes along. For all you art lovers out there the best bit is you can enter your drawings/paintings into an official competition run by J.K Rowling’s publishers for a once in a lifetime chance to be featured in The Ickabog book, which will be published in November. Check out the website for details on how to apply  https://www.theickabog.com/competition/  


